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Nicola Gunn

From: Heather Barton

Sent: 14 October 2019 15:43

To: planning

Cc: Adele Little

Subject: RE: Consultation on planning application 3/2019/0831 18 Accrington Road (Whalley 

Motor Services), Whalley BB7 9TD / 42334

Categories: Yellow Category

Environmental Health do not have any concerns with the application having a detrimental impact on the 

surrounding area . 

Regards 

 

Heather Barton  

Head of Environmental Health Services  

01200 414466 

 

From: Jane Tucker  

Sent: 11 September 2019 14:35 

To: Whalley Parish Council ; Environmental Health  

Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2019/0831 18 Accrington Road (Whalley Motor Services), Whalley 

BB7 9TD 

 

Please will you let Stephen Kilmartin have your comments on the above planning application? (Please respond to 

planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk FAO Stephen Kilmartin). 

 

The application is for variation of conditions 2 (approved plans), 3 (opening hours) and 6 (externally 

mounted/located plant or HVAC) from planning permission 3/2019/0089 for extensions to sides and rear and 

change of use from motor vehicle repairs workshop to retail (A1). 

 

Here is a link to view the submitted documents on our website 

https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2019%2F0831 

 

 
Planning Department, Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe BB7 2RA 

T: 01200 425111 

 


